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2nd Annual Jr. Karaoke  

 Raised $300 Thanks : Kryptonite 
 

Good day, but for the weather, 
congrats Daniele 

Looking Ahead  
10th Annual Mooseheart Kids’ Visit 

Saturday, April 25th 
 

2nd Annual  

Kentucky Derby Day 

Saturday, May  2nd 
 

Mothers’ Day Sunday, May 10th 

 Excellent Buffet 10 - ?,  
See Powerpoint in Social Quarters 

 

“Last Wednesday” Meals: 

____________________ 
Wednesday, Apr. 29th  

 

Any Ideas (pig roast?) 
Wednesday, July 29th  

 

Looking Way Ahead 
 1st Summer Raffle Draw - Sat. May 25th 

 Featuring Musical Entertainment by Kurt Sheffer 

 Annual Horseshoe Tournament - Sat., June  7th 

 Riverfront Organizational Mtg., Tues., Jun. 9th 

 Riverfront - Friday - Sunday, July 3rd - 5th  

 (packing on 2nd, cleaning on 6th) 

 Summer Volunteer Event - Sat. July 18th 

 
Jams & Jabs 

March 27th 
7 PM - Midnight 

Continuing College Scholarship 

Self Defense Demos 
       4  live bands - $25 per person 

   Includes: “Domestic” Tap Beer 

Food & Addl. Bevs. Avail 

 

Our Powerpoint in 
SQ   

   Keep more up to 

Recently Qualified for Preferred Member 
Party in May 

 Rich Cieslewicz Judy Laabs 
 Brian Adamski 
     Full list on page 2, below Governor’s Corner 

“Thermometer” 
details in SQ 

Town Hall 

Meeting 

Tuesday, March 
10th - 6pm 

Come Let us know what 
you think, come help us 

plan for the future;    

information on the  

“One Lodge”! 



Well March is almost here. Another winter is almost behind us. Now I 
just can’t wait till it warms up. Lots of things going on at the Lodge so 
make sure to read your NEWSLETTER. If you elected to get yours via 
email or at our website http://www.moose1572.com. Keep up to date 
and informed. 

The election for Lodge officers is coming up. Want to see some new 
things at our Lodge, take a moment and fill out the form in the 
Newsletter and turn it into Mark. Being on the Board of Officers can be a 
very rewarding experience. Same for the Chapter. 

The Mid-year conference is coming up in Green Bay, The National 
Convention in Milwaukee hope to see our Members at both. As I’m sure 
you all know the ONE MOOSE vote will be in Milwaukee. Want your voice 
heard that’s the place to do it. 

A SPECIAL THANKS goes out to all our Volunteers. Without you we would 
not be where were at as a Lodge or Chapter. 

Check out the sign-up sheets. Come out to join us for that special meal or 
to volunteer. We need you. 

Each of us needs to remember why we became Moose. To support 
Moose Heart and Moosehaven, also our veterans and communities. Keep 
our Lodge and Chapter strong, sign up that one new member, keep a 
positive attitude in the Social Quarters and with each other. 

There’s a town hall meeting in the Lodge March 10th.  This is open to 
everyone, if you have an idea please come. Please make sure you also 
have an idea on how to raise funds for it and be willing to chair it. That 
way you would be able to see that your idea gets done. 

Think Spring, Steve Hodgkins, Governor 

WE CAN ALWAYS USE YOUR HELP. 

Call of the Moose 
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Stevens Point, Lodge 1572 Inc. 
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Bulk Postage paid  
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Recuperat ing (ed ) :  

Sophie Kubisiak 
Jim Zinda 

Dave Kedrowski 
Rebecca Thomason 
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 Tina Adamski   (Loss of Father)  
Ed Prokop (Loss of Sister) 

Board of Officers 
Governor ……........Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Past Governor..…..Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Governor…..…Brandon Somers 
Prelate…………..…………...Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..……....…Val Omernick 
Administrator.….….....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee..….….George Bronk 
2 Year Trustee……..….….…...Al Hintz 
3 Year Trustee. Adam Waltenburg 
Sgt. At Arms…..……...…. 
Inner Guard….………...Dave Gervais 
Outer Guard …..….…..Morrie Karch 
Territory Mgr……..Mike Rynearson 
Legion Ambassador….…….......Geno  

 
Jim Adamski 

 In Our Thoughts :  

Katie Ligenza      Al Kunst   
Dorothy Suchowski 
Deb Edmundson  

Our Defending Circle  
was broken: 

Qualified for Preferred Member Party in May 
 Steve Hodgkins Ron Ligman  
 Mark Wanta Jerry Polka  
 Craig Edmundson Rich Cieslewicz 
 Adam Waltenberg Brian Adamski  
 Al Hintz  
 Ted Kawleski   
 Mike Gentry  
 Bill Pezewski  
 Ed Prokop 

Donna Hawley 
Sue Hintz 
Chrissy Harris 
Judy Laabs 

Ash Wednesday :  

February 26th -  $8.00 please RSVP 
2 pc. Pollock or 5 Jumbo Shrimp or 

3 pc Broasted Chicken all with Potato, roll & veggie 

 Installation of WOTM & LOOM officers; 

 Wednesday, April 22nd 
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Officers Women of the Moose    Chapter 311 
Senior Regent ….…….. ........................  Recorder……..…….........Judy Laabs 

Treasurer …….....…Sherri Wallerman Junior Regent …....…....… 

Jr. Graduate Regent ………..Sue Hintz  

The Wisconsin Moose Association Mid-Year Conference in Green Bay is fast approaching. Judi Laabs will be our 
chapter representative. She will be bringing back a lot of information on the movement toward the One Moose 
membership. The One Moose membership will be voted on by LOOM members at the Moose International Con-
ference in Milwaukee on May 21-26, 2020. 

Serving meals at Bingo continues to be a WOTM activity and one of our biggest fundraising activities. We are 
struggling to find volunteers to work and make desserts. If you can assist with a dessert or serving food, please call 
Judi Laabs at 920-858-7576. 

Our own member, Loretta Nowak, will be cooking the St. Patrick’s Corned Beef and Cabbage meal on March 14, 
2020, from 4:30 to 7:30 in the lodge banquet hall. People signing up in the Social Quarters on or before March 
11th will have a $1 discount on their meal. Hope to see you there. 

It is very important that if you have any concerns about our lodge or kitchen that you attend the Moose 

Town Hall meeting on March 10, 2020 in the banquet hall at 6:00 pm.  This is your chance to let Moose leadership 
know your concerns and how we can continue to improve our service to our members. LOOM Territory Manager, 
Mike Rynearson and Karyn Johnson, CAC of the WOTM will also be attending. Any concern is open for discussion. 
We hope many of our co-workers will take advantage of this opportunity. 

We are looking for WOTM members to serve as leaders of our chapter. If you would like to run for Senior Regent, 
Junior Regent, Secretary/Treasurer, or Recorder nomination forms are located on the WOTM bulletin board in the 
banquet hall. Please fill it out and place in the WOTM mailbox by the office door. 



 
Moose Family Center 1572 

We offer our members regular opportunities 
to become involved and encourage you to take 
a moment to let us know of your interest and 

Phone: (715)344-3224 

Web Address: www.moose1572.com 

We have many things happening: 

Children’s parties for Easter, return to school, 
Halloween and Christmas. 

Veterans visits and meals every 3 months. 

A buffet fundraiser 2 weeks before Easter and 

Serving Children, Seniors & the 

Please fill this out, or give to friend to fill out with an 
application:  Name: ______________________ 

       Phone :  (______) _______-_______________ 
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Having a Wedding or Banquet or 
Party? 

 

Book a banquet for special pricing under  

$27/person (tax & tip additional) 

Valid on bookings made by 10/31/19 
(see special contract for details)  

 2 meat dinner - (Chicken + one  entree) 

(with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup) 

 linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  champagne 

for bridal/anniversary couple! 

      cocktails through dinner service 
 2 types of tap beer / tap soda /  
 bar rail mixers , limited service  

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . . . 

We have full service food & refreshments . . . 

We have openings for your event . . . 

We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge a high value and amongst 
the most reasonably  priced in the area! 

 
 

Call Mark at 344-3224  
to book your date. 

Trap teams 

forming Soon, 

contact Craig 



Hey Everyone!  As we approach spring, the kitchen crew has been busy on odds and ends projects as well 
planning the second annual Jams and Jabs, which is set for March 27. 

For those not familiar with Jams and Jabs, it is a music show (mostly punk rock/metal acts) as well as martial 
arts demonstrations - proceeds from the ticket sales and raffle prizes goes towards a scholarship for a student 
continuing their education at UWSP or MSTC - we have discussed including Wausau colleges as well this year. 

We are excited as we have bands from last year volunteering their time to play as well as new bands (shout-out 
to the band, Un-Known, who is new to the line-up but was awesome enough to volunteer their sound 
equipment as well as run sound for the upcoming show). We’ve been busy collecting raffle prizes from amazing 
area businesses and have been setting up different ways to promote the show as well (we are currently 
planning some on air time at 90 FM). 

We may need a bit of assistance with selling raffle tickets, so please reach out to me if you can help with that or 
if you have something nifty you’d like to donate to the raffle. :-) 

We are hoping for a solid turnout for the Town Hall meeting on March 10 - I am trying to put in a request off 
from my night job, but if I am unable to attend, Rita will be there to answer any questions. 

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to reach out! 

Think spring! :-) 

As always, if you have any questions or comments, feel free to email 
me at moose1572kitchen@gmail.com. 

Happy holidays, Thanks!  ~Amy 

5 & Under Free Meal Selections  
Breakfast choices: 1 Egg & Toast  
Or 2 Pancakes & 2 Sausage Links 

 

Fish Fry Choice:  French Fries w/ 
1 pc. fish or 3 Chicken Tenders 

 Enjoy, House Committee 

        Sometimes my thanks are not enough . . .  
 I hope the “gopher” was right, however I’m pretty 
sure we’re in for snow during April.  Hopefully it’s gone by Easter!   Speaking of predictions, I also hope 
everyone is getting ready for the One Moose future.  We are going to become One, while preserving 
the past  recognitions.  We need to move forward and adapt to the current social environment in order 
to maintain Mooseheart and Moosehaven as we promised in out enrollment. 

 We have so many things going on it is hard to keep track.  First of all, thanks to Ed C. for getting the 
ball moving on the dishwasher project.  Thanks to the 12 Apostles, WOTM and Moose Legion for the 
donations that got everyone believing we could do it.  Of course to the events that contributed; Moose 
Legion Lasagna, Pork Fest and Shirley’s Candy sales during Bingo.  Last not least, by far, thanks to the 
individual donors that got it done.  Right now it appears that the project is completely paid for (with 
donations committed and received).  We “are excepting to be under the $6000 budget by $2000 or more!  
Although we didn’t raise the entire $6000, any money left over will be put into the building fund account 
for the next project (parking lot/marquee, solar lighting /electrical systems?). 

 As we wrap up the year, please call a friend that used to join you at the Moose and bring them in to 
see everything we have changed and upgraded.  We really have a lot to offer a young family and “young” 
grandparents.  Start planning to find a shift for Riverfront and other events (Beef Fest, next Bingo license 
period) to lend a hand or help support. 

          So many of you make it “always a great day to be a Moose”.       
        

See you here, Mark - Admin., Club Mgr. 
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Fundraising Charcoal Drawing Class 

Saturday, May 9th, 1 - 4. 

Join your fellow members,  

bring friends and/or family! 

https://www.fishinginspiresspecialhearts.com/ 

https://www.fishinginspiresspecialhearts.com/


Your membership just became 

More Valuable. 

Check it all out at mooseintl.org 
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Members: 47  Goal: more     

Meetings: 3rd Wed. 8:15  

Moose Legion the  Service Degree 

Valued Vets Events  
Thanks for making our events a 

great event! 

King Vets Visit on Mar 13th 

Area Vets Breakfast  - April 27th 

 Scrabble Tournament : April 30th  

Words & Friends 

Portage County Literacy 

For Literacy 



Fat Tuesday 

 Feb. 25th 

Jambalaya  & 

Hurricanes 
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Plated - Dine In Only 

Salad Bar $2 Extra 

$3 extra w/o RSVP 



MOOSE FAMILY CENTER #1572 
Loyal Order of Moose 1572 

1025 2nd  Street N.  •  P.O. Box 284 

Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Non-Profit org. 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Stevens Point 

WI 54481 
Permit No. 90 

 

Mailing Label Here 

        Dates to Remember  
 Mar. -  10t,13th, 14th & 27th. 

Apr. 1st, 2nd, 5th & 12th; 
25th, 27th and 30th 

Bring  Friends Too ! ! 

 

Sunday, April 5th 
 

Buffet 10(ish) - 11:30 am 
Event 10 AM - Noon 

Kid’s Easter Bunny Breakfast 

Cut out & send in RSVP online or in SQ 
Family Name: __________ Total # ____ 
# Children ____ Ages __, __, __, 

Menu will be scrambled 
eggs, American fries or hash 
browns, kielbasa, sausage/bacon 
etc.  Juice, milk & coffee.  
Light dessert bars and cookies.   
 

Adults $7.95 Kids 6 - 10 $4.95  
Children under 5 free  

Cut out & send in RSVP online or in SQ 
Family Name: __________ Total # ____ 
# Children ____ Ages __, __, __, __ 

 
 

 
Full Details and information inside           back cover & 

“everywhere”.   Members and guests - Public Welcome! 


